
City of Charlotte | Department of General Services – City Procurement | 600 East Fourth Street Charlotte, NC 28202 | 
PH: 704.432.0475  

1 

 

Department of General Services – City Procurement  

Addendum #2  
Siemens S-70 Truck Overhaul Services 

ITB/RFP # 269-2019-776 

 
To: All Prospective Bidders/Companies 

Date: Addendum posting date 

Subject: Addendum # – ITB/RFP # 269-2019-776-Siemens S-70 Truck Overhaul Services 

Please note the specification changes/modifications below for the ITB/RFP. 

Item # Page # Section # Specification Modifications and Questions 

1 11 2.1. 
Schedule and 

Process 

Modification: 

 
DECEMBER 3, 2019: NON-MANDATORY PRE-
PROPOSAL to be held at the location indicated in 
Section 2.4 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
DECEMBER 6, 2019: SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN 
QUESTIONS AFTER THE PRE-PROPOSAL 
CONFERENCE. Questions are due by 4:00 p.m. 
 
DECEMBER 13, 2019: PROPOSAL SUBMISSION.  
Proposals are due by 5:00 p.m. at City 
Procurement, CMGC 9th Floor 
 
DECEMBER 13-27, 2019: Evaluation. The 
Evaluation Committee will assess each Proposal 
and conduct evaluation activities with 
Companies.  

2 12 2.4 
Pre-Proposal 
Conference. 

A Non-Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference will be 

conducted on December 3, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. The 

meeting will be held at the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 

Government Center (CMGC), 600 East Fourth Street, 

Charlotte, North Carolina 28202, 7th Floor Conference 

Room 795 or via teleconference at 704-336-5670. 

 

 
In order to constitute a complete proposal/bid response you must acknowledge receipt of this addendum with the 
Addenda Receipt Confirmation Form in Section 6 of the ITB/RFP in your Bid/Proposal. Any Bidder/Company not 
acknowledging receipt of an issued addendum may not be considered. 
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In the event additional changes or clarifications to this ITB/RFP are warranted, all Bidders/Companies are 
responsible for monitoring the City’s Contract Opportunities site or www.ips.state.nc.us or for additional addenda. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City and look forward to receiving a Bid/Proposal from your 
company. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/Shanda Lewis 
Procurement Officer 
 
 
cc: ITB/RFP Team 
 ITB/RFP File 
 

 

http://charlottenc.gov/DoingBusiness/pages/ContractOpportunities.aspx
http://www.ips.state.nc.us/

